
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Odem-Edroy Independent School District is seeking applications for 

the current vacant position on the Board of Trustees.  An individual will 

be appointed to fill the vacant position through May 2025 when the 

term will expire.   

Interested individuals must submit a letter of interest to the 

Superintendent’s Office no later than 5:00 pm on August 3, 2023.  After 

a review of the letters submitted, the board will schedule interviews 

with the candidates selected.  If you have any questions regarding the 

vacancy process, please contact the Superintendent’s Office at 361-

368-8121, ext. 223. 

                                   

          

 

 

 

 

 

                  

School  

Board Member 

Vacancy 

Odem-Edroy ISD will have a presentation 

focusing on School Board Roles and 

Responsibilities on Thursday, July 27, 2023 at 

6:30 pm in the Odem Junior High Library. 

Please join us if you are interested in becoming a 

School Board Member. 

 

 


